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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you will find this Governor Newsletters helpful.  This term Councillor 

Fred Yeulett’s term of office comes to an end, he is a Local Authority Governor 

and the term of office is four years. We are incredibly pleased Fred has re-

quested to remain on the governing body for another term of office, this re-

quest will go to the next full governing body meeting. 

We have some exciting news about the class structure in September 2017.  The 

school will be trialling a four class structure for the academic year, until July 

2018. There will be four classes and the Pre-School.  

Miss Lavender will be teaching the Reception children in the mobile classroom 

adjoining Pre-School. 

Miss Butler will be teaching Year 1 and 2, in what is currently class 1. She will 

be job sharing with Mrs Williams. 

Mrs Ford will be teaching  Year 3 and 4, in the current class 2 room. 

Mrs Culyer is returning on a part time basis, she will be job sharing with Mrs 

Williams and together they will be teaching Year 5 and 6, in the current class 3. 

As a result of this restructure our current class names are no longer appropri-

ate for four classes and Pre-School. Your input in deciding on new class names 

would be valued so we are holding a competition to decide on the new names. 

It might be nice for the names to have a theme, for example a link to Christ-

church or the Fens, or maybe authors, local wildlife, you decide.  We need four 

or five, depending on whether you think Pre-School should change its name 

too. The winning entry will see their names selected for the classes in Septem-

ber.  The entry form is overleaf and all entries must be received by 9am on the 

16th June 2017.  If you require further entry forms please see Miss Chisholm. 
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 We value the continued support of all our parents and with the School we encourage di-

rect, open and honest communication with parents.  If you have a suggestions for things 

we include in this newsletter do let us know via Chair@townley.cambs.sch.uk. 

If as a parent you wish to discuss any school related matters, please contact the School di-

rectly via office@townley.cambs.sch.uk. If you wish to discuss the Governing Body you can 

contact them through the school office. 

 Website 

The school website has a wealth of useful information and the governors pages are being 

developed. You should also be able to find copies of the minutes of meetings that have 

been approved  since the website was launched. 

  

Name the Classes Competition Entry Form  

 

 
Your Name 

 

 Your  suggested class names - 

Pre-School  

Reception  

Year 1 and 2  

Year 3 and 4  

Year 5 and 6    
I  


